
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

 Notice is hereby given that the Board of Commissioners of the City of Griffin, 

Georgia will conduct a Public Hearing at its regular meeting to be held Tuesday, 

November 11, 2014 in the W. Elmer George Municipal Hall, 2d Floor, One Griffin 

Center, 100 S. Hill Street, Griffin, Georgia, at 6:00 p.m. for the purpose of enacting an 

Ordinance revising the comprehensive regulations pertaining to stormwater management 

and post-development in order to comply with requirements of the 2012 General Phase II 

NPDES Permit for Small Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System owner/operators. 

Copies of the ordinance are available in the City Manager’s Office, 3d Floor, One Griffin 

Center, for inspection and copying. Persons desiring to speak at the hearing should attend 

or you may submit written comments on the proposed ordinance, prior to the hearing, to 

the City Manager’s Office at One Griffin Center, or by mailing to P.O. Box T, Griffin, 

Georgia 30224. 

 

It is the policy of the City to ensure that communications with participants in all 

of its programs, services, and activities, including members of the public with disabilities, 

are effective. Any individual with disabilities, requesting auxiliary aids or other 

accommodation to participate in this hearing should contact ADA Coordinator Miles 

Neville at (770) 233-2923 as soon in advance of the hearing as possible. 

 

 

Post immediately on City Bulletin Board and Website. 

 

Distribution to local news media and persons requesting copies. 

 

Publish as display ad in The Griffin Daily News editions of October 28 and November 4, 

2014. 

 


